
DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB   

Telephone 01952 386870 
 

Head Teacher: Becca Butler 
 

  
 E-mail: a3368@telford.gov.uk    Website: www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Contacting the Class Teacher 

 

There may be times when you are not able to speak to the class teacher directly or you want to ask a 

question/pass on some information. 

 

We have updated our contact email addresses to make it easier to email the class teacher if you need 

to. 

 

All of the emails will go via the Phase leader for your child’s year group. This will then be directed to 

the class teacher. These inboxes will be monitored during school hours 8.30am – 3.30pm. You should 

not expect to receive a response outside of these hours.  

 

Mrs Melville/Mrs Harvey  EYFS  DothillPhaseLeaderEYFS@taw.org.uk 

 

Mrs Maltby    Year 1 & 2 DothillPhaseLeaderKS1@taw.org.uk  

 

Mrs Willoughby    Year 3 & 4 DothillPhaseLeaderLKS2@taw.org.uk  

 

Mr Kirkpatrick   Year 5 & 6 DothillPhaseLeaderUKS2@taw.org.uk  

 

The existing email addresses that you may have used in the past will no longer function after 25th 

September. If you use the old email by mistake you will be directed to the website to use the new 

emails as listed here. 

 

We hope that you find this useful. 

 

Best wishes 

 
Becca Butler 
 
Head teacher 
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